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UPCOMING DATES:  
1/15/17 NO SCHOOL; MLK 

HOLIDAY 

2/9/17 FAMILY NIGHT AT 
THE MAGIC HOUSE 

Sun Bears had a great time 
transitioning back to the new 
calendar year:  seeing friends 

again, and playing with art, 
writing, building and math 

projects connecting them with the 
New Year.  We made party hats, 

noisemakers, used scissors, 
shredded paper and bubble wrap 

in the sensory table, and stayed 
warm in the movement room.  

2/11/17 GALLERY NIGHT, 
KNIGHT ATRIUM 

NO SCHOOL:    
PROF. DEV. DAY 
AND PRESIDENT’S 
DAY 

2/17 
2/20 

Welcome to 2017! 



 

 2 We Love Our Sun Bears! 
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WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST SUN BEAR! 

Until next time, 

Miss Colleen & Miss Katie 

 

We extend greetings to our newest Sun Bear, Joonhee Cho, and 
his family.  They arrived recently from Korea, and we welcome 

them to the WUNS community.  Joonhee also attends Bear 
Tracks in the morning.  The children are helping him feel 

comfortable in this new environment.  Joonhee loves art and 
building and already knows some English words. 

Castles:  what a great theme this week!  Sun Bears built, painted and decorated 
a castle, created some egg carton dragons to guard it, made crowns and 
shields, built a variety of castles with different block sets and enjoyed the 
books, “The Princess and the Pig,” and “The Popcorn Dragon.”  We even air-
popped some popcorn for snack and another art project (since we didn’t have a 
dragon blowing hot air in the classroom).  Next week:  SPACE!  


